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With the two busy open Days at Easter behind us, the next major event
is the Rally on the 6th and 7th of June. The Rally is our opportunity to
welcome visitors from other Clubs to see and experience our site and
hospitality. As always we want to show the site and facilities at their
best, and we need help from all Members in preparing and running the
site on the Rally days. On the Friday evening there will be the usual Fish
and Chip Supper (orders in by lunchtime please) and the ever popular
Rally Buffet on the Saturday evening.

At last we have cleared all the hurdles on the planning application for
the new bridge so we are going out to tender to get prices for the work.
There will still be a lot for us to do on this project.

Due to some members taking advantage of the family tickets, members
are reminded that family tickets are for the use of immediate family
members only, not all members of family or friends. The member’s
name will need to be clearly marked and the member will now need to
request the family stickers as they will no longer be kept on the front
desk.
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Rod Mackay won the Dave Teall trophy for the best non-British layout in 
the Bristol show. The layout is Diano Marina and based on a real station 
on the Nice - Genove coast line in Liguria. 

Members who helped run the 
layout at the show
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Society coach outing to 
Pecorama in Devon

Lots to see including 
fabulous gardens, ride 
on the train through 
the grounds and plenty 
of  layouts.
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Easter Monday Open Day

A good crowd queued up for
the opening

one of  our busiest
days
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Family Steam-up on 
rather a cold day
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Some more from the Archive
Spot the Member!


